## Steven Sepe

From: Katie Arsenault <katieearsenault@gmail.com>

**Sent:** Monday, February 24, 2025 11:54 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; PolicastroGroup@gmail.com

Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

Dear Clerk Steve,

My name is Katherine Arsenault and I am a licensed Aesthetician at Citrine Aesthetics Med Spa in Cumberland, RI. I am writing to express my strong support for Bill H5351, which would allow me to continue providing essential skincare treatments within my scope of practice in which I have trained extremely hard for.

At Citrine Aesthetics, I offer patients a range of professional skin care services including facials, hydrafacials, chemical peels, and previously, microneedling. I have dedicated significant time and training (as a new mother) to perfect these treatments, ensuring the highest level of care and safety for my clients. My expertise and qualifications make me more than capable of performing these services.

As a new mother to my beautiful daughter, Amelia, the flexibility of my work schedule has been invaluable in balancing my career and family life. Losing the ability to perform these treatments would not only impact my livelihood, but also limit access to trusted and effective skincare services for my clients.

I urge you to support Bill H5351 to protect the rights of licensed aestheticians like myself and ensure that we continue offering safe, high-quality treatments to the community.

Thank you for your time and consideration on this matter.

Sincerely, Katherine Arsenault 401-575-6119

Address:

7 Belgrade Avenue Pawtucket, RI 02861